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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing as a local Portsmouth resident and City Councillor to object to the AQUIND Interconector in the 
strongest possible terms.  
 
The negative effects it would have on the city's green spaces, infrastructure and residential areas would be 
enormous, causing huge levels of upheaval and causing long-term damage to our wildlife, both at sea and on land.  
 
The UK should be investing in sustainable, carbon-free and fossil-fuel free energy options, not relying on relaying 
electricity from another country and tearing up our countries in its wake.  
 
I hope that the government will do the right thing for Portsmouth, the UK and our environment and reject the 
AQUIND plans. 
 
Please can I be sent confirmation that my objection has been received? 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Cllr Charlotte Gerada, 
Councillor for Central Southsea Ward, Portsmouth  




